
St Finbar’s P&F  
WALK-A-THON 

FUNDRAISER 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Thursday 1st April (last day of term) we will be holding our Annual Walk-a-thon from 
10:30am to 12:30pm at Dendy Park and we need your help please.  We need parent 
volunteers to walk the children to Dendy Park and back, we also need parents to help 
with the activities and stations that will be around the park area.  All helpers will need 
a valid Working with Children Check. 
 
The walk-a-thon is the first of two main fundraising events for 2021 and to assist with 
this we encourage you to seek assistance from sponsors outside of our school 
families. Eg: neighbours, cousins, grandparents, friends.  Money raised through this 
event will go towards the upgrading of school facilities – in particular the adventure 
playground on the Thomas Sherry playground. 
 
There will also be 'fun'draising games – for gold coin donations there will be a 

Guessing Game (how many lollies are in the jar?) and an Easter Egg Raffle! Don’t 

forget to send them with some gold coins. 

Students will begin the day by gathering in their house groups on the oval.  They will 
then perform their new 2021 ‘War cries’, led by the Year 6 House Captains to generate 
the team spirit and excitement for the day.  All students will be walking for a total of 45 
minutes and we are encouraging them to walk as many laps as they can within this 
time frame. 
 
If you are able to help out on that day, please log into our signup sheet using the link 
below and put your name in a time slot that suits you. 
 
volunteersignup.org/TAMDY 

Thank-you for all your help in our fundraising events and activities that we offer. 
 
It is much appreciated by all. 
Kind Regards 
Prep Class Reps 
  

https://volunteersignup.org/TAMDY


 

St Finbar’s Primary 2016 
90 Centre Road 

Brighton East 3187 

 
Student Name:  __________________________ Class:  ___________ 
 

Sponsor Name Address (if required) Amount Paid 

Mrs Sample 1 Sample Street, Sample Place $10.00  
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    
 

  



 

Sponsor Name Address (if required) Amount Paid 

    

    

    
    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    
    

    

    

    

    

    
Please return this form, with money to the classroom teacher by Friday 23rd April 2021 (first week of Term 2). 


